
Monday 29th November 

Dear Parent / Carer 

On Monday 6th December, all Year 7 students will be participating in our annual Carol Service. 

Students have been preparing for the Carol Service both in their music lessons, and with the signing 

workshop that all Year 7s took part in this term. Students will have one further rehearsal, in the 

school hall, during Period 5 on Thursday 2nd December.  

The Carol Service will take place at St Dunstan’s and All Saints Church, Stepney Green.  

Students will be escorted to the church by members of staff at 9am. Staff will remain with them for 

the duration of the carol service. Students will then return to school at approximately 10am and 

return to lessons for the remainder of the day.  

Yours faithfully 

Ms K Rowley-Conwy 

Assistant Headteacher  


